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You are invited to attend the opening of Pacific Reflections, a photographic 
exhibition put on by the students of the 2014 Pacific Islands Field School in 
Hawai’i (PASI3005/6005). This collection of images explores the 
experiences and interactions that students had whilst learning at the 
University of Hawai’i and on Oahu, particularly in regards to Hawaiian and 
Pacific arts, culture, social issues, politics and histories.  

This exhibition has been made possible with the support of the 
School of Culture, History and Language, and the College of Asia and the 
Pacific.  

 
5:30pm Drinks and Refreshments 
6:00pm Student and staff presentations 
6:15pm Dance performance 

 
 


